
Best of Broadway

James C. Scott · Dean, College of Music

Gala Benefit Dinner and Concert

September 10, 2010

Dear Friends of  the College of  Music,

I am pleased to invite you to one of  the most exciting events of  our fall season, our benefit gala, 
“Best of  Broadway.”  Our outstanding voice students will be featured in many of  the most celebrated 
tunes from the world of  musical theatre, accompanied by the full UNT Symphony Orchestra.

The Gala will take place Friday, October 15th at 8 PM in Winspear Hall at the Murchison 
Performing Arts Center.  Prior to the performance, we will have a special College of  Music benefit 
dinner, with wine service beginning at 5:45 PM at the Gateway, and dinner seating at 6:15 PM.  

I hope you will accept this personal invitation to attend the full evening of  dinner and a Broadway 
concert.  Not only will you have a wonderful evening of  music, but your attendance will provide 
student scholarships in the College of  Music.  Please consider supporting us at one of  the Table 
Sponsorship Levels.  All Table Sponsors will be recognized at the dinner and in the printed program.

Your dinner ticket includes admission to the concert.  Please return your response card in the 
envelope provided by October 4.  You may call 940-369-8417 if  you have any questions.  Thank 
you so much for your interest and support!

Sincerely yours,

James C. Scott
Dean, College of  Music

P.S.  If  you are unable to get your response card returned by October 4, please call us to see if  
there is still an available seat for you!
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